From: Office of the Registrar

To: Morgan Dew-Jones
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
Date: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 3:34:45 PM

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 6:30 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

I cannot imagine rates increasing. While inflation is a factor being used to advocate for the
increase in rates, my salary has not been adjusted to match for inflation. I can barely keep up
with bills currently how can I possibly manage the increase in bill costs? I also cannot opt out
of energy expenses so how can the impact on my life be limited.

Name: monica boatemaa

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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